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Christopher Hughey
From: Gene WilliamsSent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 2:11 PMTo: Christopher HugheySubject: FW: PL2016152 The Village at View High - On-Site and Off-Site Water Line Plans

Chris,  I had the wrong PM…this is good news for John Bondon, but bad news for Matt since he will need to revise the plans, AGAIN  
From: Gene Williams  Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 2:08 PM To: Matt Schlicht Cc: Dawn Bell; Ryan Elam; Michael Park Subject: PL2016152 The Village at View High - On-Site and Off-Site Water Line Plans  Matt,  We had an internal discussion regarding the 8” water line upgrade along View High Dr.  Water Utilities is willing to defer installation of the 8” water line along View High Dr., including the connection to the existing water line at 3rd and View High Dr., until the next phase of development (i.e., until such time that any other development within the Village at View High 1st Plat takes place).    The plans that were under review, therefore, will need to be revised to reflect this change.  All other aspects of the plans remain the same, except for the deletion of the 8” water main along View High Dr., from Village Park Dr., to the intersection of 3rd and View High Dr.   
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